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Letter from Marie-Josée Jenniskens, IWC Commissioner of the Netherlands 

 
Please find attached a letter from Marie-Josée Jenniskens, IWC Commissioner of the Netherlands, on the 
measures the government of the Netherlands has taken concerning safety at sea in response to incidents 
involving vessels of the Sea Shepherd Conservation Society and Japanese vessels involved in the JARPAII 
programme.  She has requested that her letter be circulated to Commissioners and Contracting Governments. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Nicky Grandy 
Secretary to the Commission 


